
Dear colleagues 

Thank you for your email and your precious cooperation in the past years. 

We confirm you the renewal of our agreement in the same terms as the previous cooperation. 

Please note that we are using dashboard but now we are not able to sign the online 

agreements due to the maintenance of the system to the new version. 

Please consider this email as a confirmation. 

Regards 

-- 

Teodora Mocan 
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